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—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: Dan Roman <dan.roman/igmail.com>

Date: 31 August 2011 17:20

Subject: 25 Holmdale Rd N'W6; ref 2011/1614/P - appointment of Richard Hudson
To: "adrian.malcolmimcamden.gov.uk” <adrian.malcolmé@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: "richardfa:glencrossandhudson.co uk™ <richard/@glencrossandhudson.co.uk>

Dear Mr Malcolm

Please see attached.

I would be grateful for acknowledgement of this email.
Kind regards

Dan Roman




25 Holmdale Road
London
NW6 1B)

30 August 2011

My Adrian Malcolm

Development Control Planning Services
LB Camden

Town Hall

Argyle Street

London

WCI1H 8ND

BY EMAIL TO: adrian.matcolm@camden.gov.uk

Dear Mr Malcolm

Application reference 2011/1614/P

In accardance with paragraph 2 of the decision letter dated 10 August 2011 1 heraby canfirm in
writing the appointment of Mr Richard Mudson of Glencross & Hudson (Structurat Engineers &

Building Surveyors) to inspect, approve and monitor the critical elements of construction etc.

Work is due to commence in approximately 3 weeks time. Please advise if you reguire any further
information,

! would be grateful for acknowledgment of this email.

Yours sincerely

Dan Roman

CC BY EMAIL TO: Richard Hudson - richard@glencrossandhudsan.co .uk




